

## **Returning Family Welcome Back Email**

Welcome back! The leaders and parents of Pack (Unit Number) have been working hard to make sure we have a fun year ahead; I hope you are as excited as we are. Please be sure to join us at our first pack meeting of the year at (Date, Time, Location). Attached is our annual calendar. As you can see, we have plenty of events that will keep you and your family having fun all year. I'd like to take a minute to welcome back our leaders this year and thank them for all the great work they have done and will do; please feel free to reach out to these people should you have any questions.

We're kicking off the year with our annual popcorn sale again, so please see (Popcorn Chair) to receive order forms and find out more information. There are a lot of new prizes this year for out Scouts! Not only that, but every Scout will have the opportunity to earn funds toward (camp, pack activities, etc) by participating.

No job is too small and many hands make light work! There are plenty of fun things for you and your family to do together. The committee always has room for parents that are passionate about making the best experience for each child!

Yours in Scouting,

Cubmaster (Name)
Contact Info: (Phone Number& Email)

Committee Chair (Name)
Contact Info: (Phone Number & Email)